
Pamela Llorens


From: Pamela Llorens


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 3:46 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Re Florida


Hello, I live in Florida , I'm a fourth generation Floridian , and I always use the information from NOAA


before a storm. The letter that left your offices recently that informed us that Alabama was in danger of a


hit from Dorian is sad comment on your job and on a fine agency that keeps all of safe. I urge you to refute


this letter and restore the dignity of your office and of NOAA.


Sincerely


Pam Turlington Llorens


Sent from my iPad



	Re Florida

